Proposal/Recommendations:
- To have a place and a voice at the Board of Education Table.

- Rather than elect or choose one representative for all students in the district, we
would like to see a Student Voice District Team to act as an advisory group.

- Starting in September, we will determine if the advisory team will be the same
students all school year and which students will be chosen (we would ideally like

a mix of junior and senior from the high school)

- Tonight we are proposing 6 students to form the advisory group: 3 from NWSS
and one from each middle school.

This would allow us to do the following:

1. We can be present at monthly Education meetings (where appropriate) to learn
about items that affect us and our learning.

2. We can be available to provide any feedback needed where necessary.

3. We will act as a go-between for school trustees if there is anything they want to
know or learn from the student population.

4. We have an opportunity to bring concerns or issues forward to the
Superintendent and/or to our school trustees.



